شكراً لتحميلك هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





نماذج مراجعة نهائية امتحانية

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف التاسع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← الملف

تاريخ نشر الملف على موقع المناهج: 27-11-202 16:53:00 ااسم المدرس: مدرسة الفلاح

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف التاسع









روابط مواد الصف التاسع على تلغرام

التربية الاسلامية اللغة العربية العربية العربية الانجليزية الرياضيات

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف التاسع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول					
نماذج مراجعة نهائية امتحانية	1				
نموذج اختبار نهائي	2				
مراجعة امتحانية نهائية	3				
مراجعة امتحانية نهائية	4				
الدليل الإرشادي للقواعد المقررة في الامتحان النهائي المستوى 6.1	5				

Emirates School Establishment Ahmed Khalifa Al Suwaidi School Cycle3

Class teacher: Mr. Ali Hassan



مؤسسة الامارات للتعليم المدرسي مدرسة أحمد خليفة السوىدى حلقة ثالثة

Name: _____

Class: 9 Advanced & 10 General

Part 1: Plan

Write your answer below

Write a plan for your essay below. Please note – this question asks for a plan, not a full essay. You will write the full essay in the next question.

Write about life in the past in the UAE.

Include information about:

- Where people live in the past
- The jobs and methods of transport in the past
- Social and family life in the past

Introduction:

- life was simpler, but harder
- thesis statement

Body para1

- humble homes(mud, palm trees)
- nomads (wool tents)

Body para2

- few jobs(farming, pearl diving, trade)
- transport (camels, horses), rich people (cars)

Body para3

- families (close-knit, sociable)
- meet daily(talk ,have fun)
- proud of culture& heritage

<u>Conclusion</u>

Summary of main points in body para

Write in full sentences

Write about life in the past in the UAE.

Include information about:

- Where people live in the past
- The jobs and methods of transport in the past
- Social and family life in the past

Write at least 120 words in paragraphs

The past life in the UAE

In fact, life in the UAE 50 years ago was extremely different from the present life. People lived a simpler, but harder life. In my essay, I will explain how life was look like in the past in the UAE.

Emirati people used to live in humble homes made of clay and mud. Some lived in different homes made of palm trees. Nomads, who moved from place to place in the desert, used to live in tents made of the sheep wool.

There were a few jobs that people did to earn their living. Farming and pearl diving were the main jobs at that time. Fewer people were trading different goods inside and outside the country. Similarly, people used to move from place to place using simple methods of transport such as camels and horses. Only rich people were able to own cars.

In the past, Emirati families were much close-knit. They used to gather to converse about their daily routine and have fun. They used to share each other's moments of happiness and sadness.

In conclusion, Emirati people lived a harsh life in simple houses with a little access to good jobs or transportation, however they were much connected and caring.

(200

Emirates School Establishment Ahmed Khalifa Al Suwaidi School Cycle3

Class teacher: Mr. Ali Hassan

Mama.		
Name:		



مؤسسة الامارات للتعليم المدرسي مدرسة أحمد خليفة السويدي حلقة ثالثة

Class:				

Part 1: Plan

Write your answer below

Write a plan for your essay below. Please note – this question asks for a plan, not a full essay. You will write the full essay in the next question.

Write about your future job.

Include information about:

- Qualification and skills you need.
- What are the good things about being in this job.
- What challenges you might face doing this job.

Introduction:

- astronaut is my dream job
- UAE vision for space

Body Para 1

Qualifications and skills for the job

- degree in space sciences
- fit, work under pressure
- critical thinker

Body Para 2

Advantages of the job

- being famous
- high salary

Body Para 3

Challenges of the job

- staying in space for long time(balance)
- risky job

Conclusion:

summary of main points

Write in full sentences

Write about your future job.

Include information about:

- Qualification and skills you need.
- What are the good things about being in this job.
- What challenges you might face doing this job.

Write at least 120 words in paragraphs

My dream job

Travelling to space and exploring its amazing secrets has been my passion since I was a child. Due to the increased concern of the UAE's government on exploring space, being an astronaut has become my dream job.

Being an astronaut requires specific qualifications and skills. It needs a degree in space sciences and some training before starting this career. Astronauts also need to be physically fit and be able to work under pressure. Moreover, you should be a critical thinker to find solutions to different problems you face.

There are many advantages for being an astronaut. This job makes you a famous figure in the society such as the well-known Emirati astronauts Hazza Al Mansouri and Sultan Al Neyadi In addition to a high salary.

However, astronauts face some challenges in their job. They have to stay for a long time in space in a very harsh environment which affects their biological balance. Furthermore, travelling to space might be adventurous.

In conclusion, being an astronaut is a rewarding career that requires certain skills; however, it is sometimes a risky job.

(**180** words)

Emirates School Establishment Ahmed Khalifa Al Suwaidi School Cycle3

Class teacher: Mr. Ali Hassan

المراج المراجع	To a
بالموكز الأول	ان وصفی فحد
THE SE	321

مؤسسة الامارات للتعليم المدرسي مدرسة أحمد خليفة السويدي حلقة ثالثة

Name:			

Class:							

Part 1: Plan

Write your answer below

Write a plan for your essay below. Please note – this question asks for a plan, not a full essay.

You will write the full essay in the next question.

Write about how technology has widely affected our lives.

Include information about:

- Good uses of technology in our lives.
- Consequences of using technology in a wrong way.
- What we should do when using technology

Introduction:

- Technology is very important in our life
- thesis statement (pros and cons of technology)

Body Para1:

Good uses of technology

- transport
- communication
- medicine

Body Para2:

Disadvantages of technology

- people become lazier
- loss of jobs

Body para3

Ways to avoid overuse of tech

- limit time
- not rely too much on tech

Conclusion: Summary of main points

Write in full sentences

Write about how technology has widely affected our lives.

Include information about:

- Good uses of technology in our lives
- Consequences of using technology in a wrong way
- What we should do when using technology

Write at least 120 words in paragraphs

Technology, good or bad?

Can you imagine our life without technology? We highly depend on it to help us meet our essential needs and make our lives easier. However, technology is not the best choice all the time.

On one hand, technology has a lot of advantages. For example, earlier people used to take a very long time to move from place to place, but with the new technology in transport, we can travel much faster and more comfortably. Moreover, with the help of the internet nowadays, we can instantly communicate with other people in very distant places. In addition, new technologies in medicine helped those who lost their limbs to live a normal life with new artificial limbs.

On the other hand, there are some disadvantages of technology. It has made people lazier and less active. Nowadays, people do less physical effort than before. Also, using too much technology has led to some health problems like diabetes and obesity. Many people also lose their jobs because of technology.

To avoid the consequences of using too much technology, we should limit the use of technology to the activities that cannot be done by people and stop relying too much on technology as it might be damaged or stop working and put us in very critical situations.

To conclude, technology has helped us live an easy and comfortable life, however we should be careful when using it to avoid any possible problems.

(226 words)

Task completion /5	Structure/ 5	Grammar/ 5	Vocabulary/ 5	Spelling and Punctuation/5	Total /25



Read the text and answer the questions on the next page. Choose and circle the correct ONE answer (A, B or C).

A Day in the Life of a Businessman

My name is Josh Taylor and I am project manager at a major construction company based in the U.S.A. I have worked in the U.A.E. for seven years. I am in our Abu Dhabi office, though I actually live in Dubai, as my wife works there.

My work involves running construction projects - designing buildings such as hotels, ordering materials and equipment, and recruiting construction workers. We have just started on a new medical centre, and last year, we constructed a secondary school.

I usually leave the house around 6 am after a quick coffee - I do not bother with breakfast - so I can be in the office and have some time to deal with emails before the phone starts ringing. For every project, I might have to deal with up to six or seven different consultants, and it is my job to make sure that each person in the team has the information they need.

At 12.30 pm, I have lunch. This might be just a sandwich and a cup of coffee in my office if I am really busy, or I may meet the consultant for a new project in a restaurant in town. It is important for me to be clear about the needs of a project before we start it, and it is often easier to get this information from a face-to-face discussion. I do not eat much though, just a salad.

In the afternoon, I might have more meetings or I might have time to sit at my desk and catch up. We have an open plan office, so I can easily speak to other people in the team if I have any questions. It is good to be able to discuss problems with your colleagues, though having an open plan office can occasionally mean it is difficult to concentrate, especially if I have got an urgent deadline.

I leave the office around 5.30 pm and have dinner at home with my wife. We used to go out a lot to eat, but we do not often do that now. Then, I generally spend some time studying; I am working towards a business qualification. After that, we might watch television for a while - especially if there is a good football match or a movie on-before going to bed.

- 1. Where does Josh work?
 - A. A in Dubai
 - B. in Abu Dhabi
 - C. in the U.S.A.
- 2. Josh says that sometimes at lunchtime, he
 - A. goes out with a consultant
 - B. meets a consultant in his office
 - C. meets friends in a restaurant
- 3. What is the first thing Josh does when he gets to the office?
 - A. He has a coffee.
 - B. He checks his emails.
 - C. He phones consultants.



4. How does Josh feel about working in an open plan office?

- A. It has both advantages and disadvantages.
- B. He thinks it causes too many problems between colleagues.
- C. It is a good way to find out what his colleagues are doing.

5. In the evening, Josh usually____

- A. plays sport
- B. goes out to dinner
- C. studies business

6. Why does Josh prefer face-to-face meetings with consultants when starting a new project?

- A. To save more time
- B. To avoid reviewing emails
- C. To clarify project needs

7. How has Josh's dining habits with his wife changed over time?

- A. They now eat out more frequently.
- B. They have dinner at home more often.
- C. They never used to go out to eat.

8. What is the primary purpose of the passage?

- A. To describe Josh's daily routine
- B. To promote the construction company's services
- C. To explain the process of building a medical center

9. Based on the passage, what do you predict Josh's evening routine might include?

- A. Watching TV with his wife
- B. Working late at the office
- C. Meeting friends for dinner

10. How does Josh balance his work and personal life in the passage?

- A. By avoiding work-related activities in the evening
- B. By involving his wife in his work activities
- C. By spending quality time with his wife after work



Maze

Family is <mark>(1)</mark> an importa some cultures, there are many fami		diverse and fascinating. In roof that it feels like a small village.
Family traditions are (3) generations. These traditions are (5		they (4)passed down for y connect us to our ancestors.
(6) maintain a strong so traditions. Many families already ha		
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	to find (9) time for gy in changing the dynamics of family
Let's work together to strengthen (2	L1) an essential a	spect of our lives – our families.
Options:		
1. A) such as	B) really	C) so
2. A) so	B) Such condary school	C) too
3. A) so	B) such	C) too
4. A) have just been	B) have already been	C) have been just
5. A) so	B) never	C) quite
6. A) so as not to	B) in order that	C) in order to
7. A) such a	B) so	C) own
8. A) are often struggling	B) often are struggling	C) are struggling often
9. A) many	B) enough	C) too
10. A) has been already played	B) already has been played	C) has already been played
11. A) so	B) too	C) such